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  INFORMATION LETTER  IL 206L-15-101 

IL 407-15-109 
IL 427-15-04 

15 September 2015 
 
 
TO:  All owners and operators of Model 206L4, 407, and 427 helicopters 
  
SUBJECT: ALTERNATE MEANS OF COMPLIANCE (AMOC) FOR FAA AD 2015-

17-02 DATED SEPTEMBER 24, 2015. 
 
Bell Helicopter has clarified with the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) the intent of 
the Airworthiness Directive (AD) 2015-17-02, concerning the disposition of a main 
driveshaft 206-340-300-105 that has been used on a Model 407.  
The AD is stating, in the required action segment, to not install driveshaft 206-340-
300-105 on any helicopter if it has ever been installed on a Bell Model 407 helicopter. 
This Information Letter and the attached Alternate Means of Compliance (AMOC), 
dated September 9, 2015, confirms that any driveshaft previously used on a 
Model 407 must be removed from service per the schedule indicated in the Alert 
Service Bulletin (ASB) 407-01-45, Revision B, dated April 23, 2013. 
Removed driveshaft can be overhauled and re-identified as 206-340-300-107 and only 
operated on the Model 407, with the limitation for a -107 per the BHT-407-MM, or 
overhauled and re-identified as 206-340-300-105M and installed in Models 206L4 & 
427, with the limitations of 206-340-300-105 per their respective Maintenance Manual. 
For information concerning the overhaul of the 407-340-300-105 driveshaft, the 
following ASB’s should be reviewed depending on model applicability: 

Model 206L4: ASB 206L-01-123, Revision A, dated February 22, 2006 (or later) 
Model 427: ASB 427-01-04, Revision A, dated March 31, 2006 (or later) 
Model 407: ASB 407-01-45, Revision B, dated April 23, 2013 (or later) 

 
Before using this AMOC, it is the responsibility of the owner/operator to notify the local 
Flight Inspection Safety District Office (FISDO) about the content of this letter. 
 
For any questions regarding this letter, please contact: 
 

Bell Helicopter Product Support Engineering - Light Helicopters 
Tel: 450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / pselight@bh.com 

 

 








	SUBJECT: ALTERNATE MEANS OF COMPLIANCE (AMOC) FOR FAA AD 2015-17-02 DATED SEPTEMBER 24, 2015.



